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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
Pakistan Medical Association (PMA) wrote letters to the 

Director General, World Health Organization (W.H.O) and 

Secretary General World Medical Association (WMA) 

requesting them to play their role in resolving the vaccination 

issue of people who need to travel abroad but concerned authorities 

of some countries have approved specific brands of corona vaccine 

and have declared mandatory for incoming visitors to be vaccinated 

with one of those brands. The letters are attached herewith.  

In response to PMA’s request World Medical Association (WMA) 
presented a resolution in its Council Meeting on 12-10-2021and 
Issued a press release after the meeting on the issue raised by 
Pakistan Medical Association. Through this press release WMA 
Calls for End to Covid Travel Discrimination. The WMA Press 
Release is attached here with. 
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